
 
  Jay Shepherd 

  Professional Corporation 
  2300 Yonge Street  

Suite 806, Box 2305 
  Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

           

 

 

T. (416) 483-3300 F. (416) 483-3305 
mark.rubenstein@canadianenergylawyers.com 

www.canadianenergylawyers.com 

 
 

BY EMAIL and RESS 
April 17, 2014 

Our File: EB20140163 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2014-0163 – THESL s.29 Confidentiality Motion For Review – SEC Request 

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). SEC is in receipt of Procedural Order 
No. 1 Motion For Review (the “Procedural Order”) in which the Board has scheduled the oral 
hearing of the motion for May 2, 2014. SEC respectfully requests a change of the hearing date 
as both counsel for SEC are unavailable that day.   
  
If the Board is amenable to a change, SEC believes it would only be fair to THESL to provide at 
least the same amount of time between the delivery of intervenor motion materials and the oral 
hearing as was originally provided in the Procedural Order.  
 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
 
cc:    Wayne McNally, SEC (by email) 

Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 
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